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Recruited into the FBI
when her unorthodox
programming skills
get her kicked out of
MIT, a computer
genius tracks a killer
who has been
targeting young
women through a
sophisticated
messaging app.

1st Case by James
Patterson

When a woman's body
is found, Eve Dallas
turns to the
department's top
profiler, who confirms
what seems obvious to
Eve: they're dealing
with a killer whose
childhood involved
some sort of trauma

Abandoned in
Death by J.D. Robb

An accident left Diana
Sparrow badly injured
and missing a few
months of her
memory, she's left
questioning: maybe
she didn't just slide off
the road into a ditch.
Maybe, just maybe,
she hit something. Or
someone.

After All I've Done
by Mina Hardy



When police stop
Dustin Webb with a
warrant to search his
trunk, he knows there
must be a mistake. But
he's horrified when
the officers find
explosives, and he
can't fathom how they
got there. He turns to
his friend Jamie They
haven't spoken but
she's the first person
he thinks of when he's
arrested.

Aftermath by Terri
Blackstock

When Lydia's
husband's tell-all
profile of Javier (the
jefe to the newest drug
cartel) is published,
none of their lives will
ever be the same. 

American Dirt by
Jeanine Cummins

"If your mother was
missing, would you tell
the police? Even if the
most obvious suspect
was your father? This
is the dilemma facing
the four grown
Delaney siblings.

Apples Never Fall
by Liane Moriarty

Forensic pathologist
Kay Scarpetta has her
hands full, a shocking
killing of a woman on
the train tracks, the
first crime scene in
space and an apparent
serial killer strikes
again close to home.

Autopsy by
Patricia Cornwell

Special Agent Charlie
Szydlo wants Roz to
spy on her former
lover Weaver, whom
the FBI suspects of
passing nuclear
secrets to Russia. Roz
helped to develop
these secrets and
knows better than
anyone the
devastating power
such knowledge holds.

Atomic Love by
Jennie Fields

A record heat wave
suffocates remote
rural Wisconsin as the
local sheriff tracks
down a killer hidden in
the depths of the
community in this
atmospheric, race-to-
the-finish mystery.

Bad Moon Rising
by John Galligan

 From the chaos of 9/11
to the unprecedented
Russian cyber threats,
Condor is back in a
collection of 5 new
short stories.

Condor the Short
Take by James
Grady

At age 12, Gideon Crew
witnessed the brutal
murder of his father.
More than 20 years
later, Gideon gets his
revenge. But then a
mysterious witness
steps forward to
confront Gideon with
his crime--and offer
him the chance of a
lifetime

Gideons Sword by
Douglas Preston
and Lincoln Child

The mysterious
attackers in a seeming
terrorist plot in
Washington, D.C.,
might have another
target in their sights,
and if the Camel Club
is unable to stop them,
the results would be
nothing less than
catastrophic.

Hells Corner by
David Baldacci


